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Dear staff, parents and carers, 

From around 7am to 10am on Wednesday 14 May, an electrical upgrade will take place in the 
Castle Hill High School gym.  

The electrical upgrade will provide additional power to the gym in preparation for the 
rescheduled Selective High Schools test. The work will be done on the electrical distribution 
board at Building F, where the gym is located. 

There are no known asbestos materials in the gym however, out of an abundance of caution, 
an independent hygienist has been engaged to advise on safe work methods and install air 
monitoring for the duration of the works.  

The health, safety and wellbeing of all members of our school and the local community are 
our highest priorities.  

Thank you for your cooperation during this important work.  

For more information on the placement test itself visit the NSW Department of Education 
website.
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